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DECEMBER 2018 

 

December is here!!!  
 
We have snow!!!  Yay!  Yes, Iôm one of those crazy 
snow lovers.  Itôs time for tobogganing and 
snowmobiling.   
 
December also means testing.  During the week of 
December 17-21, we are conducting exams in all 
Children (6-8) and Junior (9-11) classes.  Exams 
take place during regular class times.  There are no 
classes this week, only exams for these age groups. 
You can pick which day of the week works best for 
you. 
   
These exams are another great opportunity for parents to come and see what 
their kids have been learning.  Remember that no student may take an 
examination without a uniform or an outstanding account.  Please make sure 
all fees are up to date.   
 
All coloured belt student exams will be scheduled as they become eligible.  
Eligibility comes from two venues.  Enough class time since last exam and a 
good solid understanding of the material being tested on.  The ladder comes 
from writing down materials covered in class and practicing at home.  All 
students are encouraged to do this at the end of almost every class.  Practice 
makes PERFECT! 
 
Little Foxes will be having a makeup class on Friday December 14 at 5pm.  
For additional holiday closure dates please see page 4. 
 
May everyone testing be successful and may you all have a very Merry 
Christmas. 
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We still donôt have your picture!   

Last month we told you all students have a 

new attendance card every year.  In the top 

righthand corner is reads ñPicture by Next 

Weekò.  Either you can bring in a picture for 

your card or we can take the picture for you.   

The photo helps the students find their cards 

and the instructors learn everyoneôs name. 

 

Please remember that all footwear MUST be 

removed at the bottom of the stairs.  This is to 

protect our studentôs bare feet as well as to 

keep the facility clean.  All shoes/boots 

should be placed neatly on book rack. 

 Thank you for your co-operation.  

  

 

Monthly fees are based on the calendar month, not 30 days or 4-

week plans.  This means that if you pay fees on September 10th 

your fees pay for classes from September 10th through to 

September 30, not October 10th.  Some months are shorter than 

others due to holidays, but this is made up with months that have 

5 weeks in them.  You do not pay less for short months and we do 

not charge more for long months.  Through the year you can 

enjoy an average of 4 weeks per month of training.   

As per your agreement, monthly fees are due on or before the 

first of the month.  All late payments are subject to a $10.00 late 

fee per student. 
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1. Start with a 
Short portion  
of your belt in        front of center, 
with the longer    portion behind 
your back.  Keep your belt pulled 
tightly to your body. 

2. Wrap the long end around 
your waist two times. Cover the 
first part of the belt neatly with 
the small portion of the belt 
hanging down. 

3. Cross the ends of the belt in 
front of the center of your waist.  
The end on top is pictured in 
grey. 

4.  Tuck the top end under the 
entire belt. Pull the belt 
comfortably tight. 
 

5. Fold the bottom end over 
then lay the top end over the 
bottom end. 
 

6. Pull the top end through the 
hole. 
 
 

7. In one quick motion pull the 
ends sideways to tighten the 
knot. 
 

8. When you are finished the 
ends should hang the same 
length. 
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When students are promoted some things such as age and class 
participation are taken into consideration, along with exam marks.  
Everyone is promoted on an individual basis.   

All students from age 6 through to 11 are enrolled in our Junior 
Curriculum.  With that they travel through the Junior rank levels.  These 
coloured stripes are in the same order as the solid belt colours.   

Junior Level Yellow: has a proficient understanding of the techniques 
they have been taught.  May still require work on several areas. 

Junior Level Green:  has a better understanding of the techniques they 
have been taught.  May require some work on one or two areas. 

Junior Level Blue:  has a very good understanding of the techniques 
they have been taught.  Is good to excellent in most areas and is ready 
to learn new techniques. 

Junior Level Red:  has a good understanding of more advanced 
techniques but with a bit more practice will be ready for Junior Yellow 
Belt. 

The highest Junior rank is Junior Green Belt. 

  

 

Coloured 

Stripes should 

end on your 

left. 

Dan Stripes 

should end on 

your right. 
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Myth:  I donôt need to pull my attendance card every time I 
attend class. 

Truth:  Yes you do. 

 

Myth:  TaeKwon-Do training encourages aggress behavior.   

Truth:  Our instructors, curriculum and tenets encourage self-
control and self-discipline turning aggressiveness into focus, 
confidence and respect. 

 

Myth:  NO pain No gain. 

Truth:  Thatôs INSANE.  You should always listen to your body.  
Pain is your body YELLING at you to stop what you are doing 
as you are doing damage to it.  Listen carefully! 

 

Practice makes perfect. 

Practice safely! 

  

 


